GRAND-DUCHE DE LUXEMBOURG

Représentation permanente auprés des
Organisations internationales a Vienne

31/25

The Permanent Mission of the Grand Duchy of Luxemburg in Vienna presents its compliments
to the United Nations Office for Outer Space Affairs and, referring to the Information Circular
CU 2024/244 on the Action Team on Lunar Activities Consultation (ATLAC), has the honor to
inform the following:

Concerning your invitation to member states to appoint a maximum of four persons as
representatives to participate in the work of the Action Team, Luxembourg would like to

appoint Ms. Dovilé Matuleviciute and Mr. Bob
Lamboray to participate in ATLAC.

The Luxembourg mission would like to reserve the right to nominate expert(s) later in the
process, depending on the need and topics to be addressed.

The Permanent Mission of the Grand Duchy of Luxemburg takes this opportunity to renew to
the United Nations Office for Outer Space Affairs the assurances of its highest consideration.

Vienna, 6 February 2025
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